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No. 193 November 2017 

Merry Christmas and A Happy New Year to All 
 

Sparsholt Christmas Market 
Sparsholt Village Hall 

 
Saturday 2nd December  

10am to 2pm  
 

Terry Dunn regularly sends ‘Village Calendar’ email updates– if you wish to join the distribution 
list and find out more about forthcoming events please contact Terry at 
terry@hamgreen9.co.uk. 
 
Details of Christmas Church Services can be found at www.downsbenefice.org and in the 
accompanying Downs Benefice Parish magazine and card.  
 
PARISH PLAN 
A number of villagers attended the open day on the Parish Plan on Saturday 18th November. 
 
The purpose of the Plan was explained together with its Action Plan and a number of questions 
answered. 
 
The Plan now goes forward to Winchester City Council for Registration. 
 
HAVE YOUR SAY 
 
Help shape Winchester’s movement and transport future 
Hampshire County Council and Winchester City Council are encouraging people to take part 
in a consultation which will improve how people travel in and around Winchester. 
 
Feedback will help shape a new Winchester Movement Strategy, which will focus on what is 
really important to residents, commuters and visitors, when it comes to travel. 
 
The consultation runs until Friday 8th December. The councils wish to hear people’s views on 
questions such as: 

• how to achieve the right balance between different types of traffic 

• how best to support growth and economic vibrancy 

• improving air quality 

• and any other issues which are important to residents 
To find out more and complete the consultation response form visit 
https://www.hants.gov.uk/winchestermovementstrategy 
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HAM GREEN VOLUNTEERS 
Join the volunteers at the Lay-by at Ham Green, 09.00am to approx. midday on Sunday 3rd 
December. Contact Terry Dunn on 01962 776543 or terry@hamgreen9.co.uk  for further 
information. 
  
BIN COLLECTIONS 
 
Please note changes to collection days during the festive period. 
 

 
 
2017-18 collection calendars can be downloaded at http://www.winchester.gov.uk/bins. 
Delivery of hard copies of the new 2017-18 collection calendar are underway, and will be 
delivered by contractor, Biffa, as soon as possible.  
 
Please be Alert 
The website www.police.uk gives details of crimes reported nationwide. By entering post code 
or place name in the “find your neighbourhood” search box it is possible to find statistics for 
Winchester Rural West which encompasses Sparsholt.   
It is important to report crimes and concerns to the police.  Please use the 101 number for non-
emergencies. 
Further, three type of crime that can be reported at www.hampshire.police.uk/internet/contact-
us/report-a-crime: criminal damage, theft, and theft from a vehicle.   
 
Contact Details and Other Information 
Our City Councillors 
Caroline Horrill: email CHorrill@winchester.gov.uk or telephone 01962 776844. 
Stephen Godfrey: email sgodfrey@winchester.gov.uk or telephone 01962 884477. 
James Byrnes: email jbyrnes@winchester.gov.uk or telephone 07402114474. 
Our County Councillor 
Jan Warwick: email jan.warwick@hants.gov.uk   or telephone 07717695431. 
Police Liaison  
PCSO 13466 Croutear: email kerry.croutear@hampshire.pnn.police.uk or telephone 
07901102445. 
Neighbourhood Watch (NHW) 
Coordinator of the local NHW is Jan Anderson whose telephone number is 01962 776784. 
Report a problem to Winchester City Council 
This service enables reporting of problems such as missed bin collections, fly tipping, pot holes 
and road concerns www.winchester.gov.uk/report. 
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